
Free  skiing  at  Sierra,
Northstar
Beginning  March  29,  Northstar-at-Tahoe  and  Sierra-at-Tahoe
resorts will offer free skiing for the rest of the season with
the purchase of a 2010-11 season pass. This is the only dual
mountain  pass  that  allows  skiers  and  snowboarders  to
experience the North Shore and the South Shore of Lake Tahoe.

Northstar and Sierra are scheduled to operate into mid-April,
weather and conditions permitting.

To  purchase  a  Double  Whammy  pass,  click  here,  or  call
Northstar Resort at (530) 562.2267 or Sierra Resort at (530)
659.7453, ext. 208, or stop in at either resort.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/free-skiing-at-sierra-northstar/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/free-skiing-at-sierra-northstar/
http://www.doublewhammypass.com/

